
  
 

23 March 2021 

Vanessa Nevjestic  

Adviser, Listings Compliance  

Level 40, Central Park,  

152-158 St Georges Terrace  

PERTH WA 6000        By email:   vanessa.nevjestic@asx.com.au    

             tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  

Dear Ms Nevjestic,  

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION - 333D LIMITED  

Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 17.2, 333D Limited (“T3D” or the “Company”) requests an extension  to the 

voluntary suspension of the Company’s securities to Monday 5 April 2021. 

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.2, the Company provides the following information regarding this 

request:  

1. Reason for extension – the Company is seeking a voluntary suspension of its securities 

pending the release of the outcome of the Company’s proposed application to the Federal Court 

seeking orders in relation to the Company’s inadvertent failure to lodge cleansing notices under 

section 708A of the Corporations Act in relation to the issue of ordinary fully paid shares issued 

pursuant to the announcement to the ASX on 27 January 2021. The Company expects to file this 

application with the Federal Court imminently to be heard as soon as the Court is available.  

2. Duration of suspension – the Company requests the voluntary suspension remains in 

place until the earlier of the Company releasing an announcement in relation to the outcome of 

the application and the commencement of trading on Monday 5 April 2021.  

3. No reason - the Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should 

not be granted.  

4. Further information - the Company is not aware of any other information necessary to 

inform the market about the voluntary suspension.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Dr Nigel Finch 

Director 


